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Hi all, 
 
I went to Hutchinson today to visit “our baby”.   She’s 
looking good!  All of the exterior “storefront” doors 
have been installed.  If you see on the pictures that 
there’s some glass missing it is because the electrician 
needs to wire the door releases before the glass can 
be installed.  That way the doors can be locked and 
the receptionist can release the lock remotely allow-
ing people to enter.  The glass is missing on the back 
door because the temporary power is still routed 
through there.  That will be taken care of next week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

I went there today 
to help the new 
superintendent 
tear out the metal 
lath and tar paper 
above the back storefront door.  It was originally de-
signed to have the stone sill cap above there, but they 
decided they didn’t like that there so we put a frieze 
board there instead.  You can see it on the picture. 
 
Inside painting is ongoing and there is taping and 
mudding going on also.  Floors are scheduled to be 
stained Thursday and Friday of this week and all the 
Interior doors are to arrive on Monday the 
30th.   Some of us will be returning on the 6th of No-
vember to begin installing the doors.  Ceiling grid and 
cabinet installation are all set to begin on that same 
day.  It’s a big building, I don’t think we’ll get in each 
other's way.  

 

Stone sills still haven’t been installed between the 
stone and siding or windows. The first layer of pave-
ment has been applied to the parking lot. No definite 
word yet on exact dates for bathroom partitions and 
grab bars.  It will be after the ceramic tile is on the 
walls and that’s not on the schedule yet either. 
 
Peridot signup is now available on the KW web-
site.  Please consider coming in March and/or 
April.  January and February filled up fast but we’re 
way short of help yet in March and April. God Bless! 
 
 
In His service, 
Elwood Heldt 
507-327-331 


